
This is a friendly reminder that the survey to share input on the Austin Avenue Bridges will be 
open until the end of the day April 22, 2016. We have received nearly 75 responses with great 
feedback and have just a few days to collect additional responses. Please take the survey and 
share with your colleagues or friends that might be interested. 

Take the Survey

Public Meeting:

All materials presented at the public meeting are also available on line at: 

Public Meeting Materials

Send general comments or questions via email or mail to:  

              Email: AustinAve@georgetown.org

Mail: Georgetown Utility Systems, C/O Nat Waggoner, PO Box 409, Georgetown, TX 78627 

While comments are collected at all times, to be included in the report for this public meeting, 
they must be received or postmarked by Friday, April 22, 2016. 

Thank you for being involved in this project!  
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Share this email:

(see photos from the March 31 public meeting)

Read More

CITY OF GEORGETOWN, TEXAS
PROJECT MANAGER: NATHANIEL WAGGONER

EMAIL: AUSTINAVE@GEORGETOWN.ORG
PHONE: (512) 930-8171

AUSTINAVE.GEORGETOWN.ORG

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online. 

300-1 Industrial Blvd 
Georgetown, TX | 78626 US

This email was sent to acastro@cdandp.com. 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.
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